CEO John Poulos
Dominion Voting System
1550 Wynkoop St, STE 200
Denver, CO 80202

[DATE]

Dear Mr. Poulos,
I am writing to follow up on recent federal directives and evolving national standards concerning election equipment. As a major provider of voting systems in the United States, Dominion Voting Systems holds a significant responsibility in helping ensure the security, transparency, and public confidence in our electoral process.
In light of the March 2025 Executive Order 14248, issued by President Trump, Preserving and Protecting the Integrity of American Elections, and the U.S. Election Assistance Commission’s (EAC) efforts to align with VVSG 2.0 standards, I respectfully request your response to the following inquiries:
Alignment with Executive Order and VVSG 2.0:
How is Dominion ensuring that its currently deployed and forthcoming voting systems—including ballot marking devices (BMDs), direct recording electronic machines (DREs), tabulators, and electronic poll books—are in full alignment with VVSG 2.0 standards and the mandates of the March 2025 Executive Order?
Use of Barcodes and QR Codes:
What is Dominion’s current stance on the use of barcodes and QR codes on ballots, particularly those that are not human-readable by voters? What steps is the company taking to phase out or replace these features to meet federal expectations for voter-verifiable ballot marks?
Recertification and Product Development:
What is Dominion’s plan for supporting state and local jurisdictions in the recertification of existing equipment to meet VVSG 2.0 requirements? Are there updates or new product lines being introduced to ensure timely compliance?
Decertification and Transition Support:
How is Dominion preparing to assist jurisdictions in transitioning away from systems that may be subject to decertification under the Executive Order? What strategies, resources, or programs are being provided to help customers navigate this process?
Foreign-Sourced Components in Voting Systems:
Given the classification of voting systems as critical infrastructure, and the prohibitions under Executive Order 13873 against the use of components from adversarial nations, what actions has Dominion taken to identify and eliminate the use of foreign-sourced hardware or software—particularly from nations such as China—in its voting systems, tabulators, ballot printers, electronic poll books, and election management software?
Timeline for Compliance Before 2026 Primaries:
What concrete steps is Dominion taking to ensure full compliance with the March 2025 Executive Order ahead of the 2026 primary elections? How is the company supporting jurisdictions in meeting these compliance goals within the necessary timeline, including equipment upgrades, system recertifications, and deployment schedules?

Given the growing importance of transparency and resilience in our electoral infrastructure, your timely and detailed response is appreciated. Dominion has the opportunity to demonstrate leadership and accountability during this transition. I look forward to engaging in continued dialogue to ensure secure and trustworthy elections for the American people.

Respectfully,

[YOUR NAME]
